
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2023.119 
Released – 6 July 2023 
 
Thank you for your email received 4 July 2023 requesting information regarding surgical 
instruments. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
I would like to request the following information. 
 
Current Surgical Instruments Supplier  
We do not have one supplier, we call off the surgical instrument framework from NHS Supply 
Chain 
 
Current contract expiry date (if in a contract)  
Not applicable 
 
Key Procurement contact for Surgical Instruments  
There is no specific lead as this is a small category for us 
 


